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Dear Dr. TiIden: 

I am writing to &mid my appreciation to you d the Secretary's Advisory Committee 
on Human R d  Protedions for your mxmt m d t i o n s .  

The Commiftee clearly has given substantial thought to the implementation of the 
-of Weahh d Human Services protection of human subjeds -ILS at 45 
CFR part 46, A, the Basic Policy for the Protection of Human R d  Subjects. 
The Dqmtmnt welcumes the Committee's observations on this important topic and, as 
u d ,  will give sexbus mmidwation to the Committee's mmmendatiom. 

Thank to you and the Cotzlmittm for your dedication and commitment to the p t e d i o n  
of human d subjects. 

Sincerely, 
A 


